
 

 

 

 

January 10, 2020 

 

 

Don Gracey 

Partner, The CG Group 

 

 

Dear Don, 

 

Thank you for providing the College with OATA’s responses to the key issues identified 

by the Specialties Committee dated September 26, 2019. 

 

Please note that the Specialties Committee reconvened on January 10, 2020 to review 

OATA’s responses and will be making a recommendation to Council at their next 

meeting.  

 

In the meantime, should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact me.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Nancy Leris,  

Acting Registrar and CEO  

College of Kinesiologists of Ontario 

 

 

 

 


